
 

 

Good Shepherd Newsletter 

Mrs Saunders 

Mrs Saunders has asked me to pass on her 

thanks to parents for the lovely messages, 

cards and gifts for her retirement last term. 

Headteacher and Kindness Awards 

Well done to the following children who have 

worked hard or had great behaviour or shown 

great kindness and thoughtfulness to others: 

 

Welcome Back 

It was lovely to see all the children 

arriving with smiles on their faces 

yesterday morning. They have 

settled back brilliantly and it’s been lovely to 

be allowed to hold whole school assemblies in 

the hall again. Although we are trying to 

resume some sense of normality, parents are 

asked to remain careful as the covid rates in 

Croydon are currently the highest out of all the 

London boroughs. Please remember that if 

your child shows any symptoms of covid, they 

must not attend school. 

A warm welcome to the children who are new 

to reception who started yesterday. Our 

nursery children will be starting on Monday. 

Mrs Reichelt left Good Shepherd today after 4 

years in the school office and we wish her well 

in her new post.  

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Day 

Friday 3rd September 2021 

PE Days 

PE  lessons resume next week and it is 

recommended that all children bring their PE 

bags to school every Monday and bring them 

home again on Fridays for washing. PE for 

each class is on the following days this term: 

Rec—Thursdays 

Y1—Wednesdays & Thursdays 

Y2—Mondays 

Y3—Tuesdays 

Y4—Mondays 

Y5—Wednesdays 

Y6—Tuesdays & Thursdays 

Respect  Responsibility  Determination  Positivity  Teamwork 

Homework 

A reminder that homework will be set for 

Reception-Year 6 every Friday in term time 

and is due back by Wednesday at the latest. 

Nursery homework is set on a Wednesday 

each week. 

In addition, children should read at home 

every day and practise their number bonds or 

multiplication tables.  

Please support your child by ensuring they 

complete their homework to a good standard 

and bring it back to school on time.  

 Headteacher  

Award:  

Kindness 

Award:   

Y1:  Mateo & Evelyn Ariella 

Y2:  Ameliah & Benjamin Anaya 

Y3:  Than & Funmi Mohamad 

Y4:  D’asia & Dajonne Mitchell 

Y5:  Aviah & Zac Kaiden 

Y6:  Alvin & Joshua Somto 


